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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to let you know that there will be a slight increase in the prices of Kids Kabin sessions 
from the start of the summer term (week commencing Tuesday 22nd April). 
 
Breakfast Club: will increase from £4.80 to £5.05 
After-School Care: will increase from £10.90 to £11.45 (session extended to 6pm – see below) 
Full Wrap-Around: will increase from £15.80 to £16.60 
 
We are sorry to be increasing prices at this time, but we need to do so in order to remain sustainable. 
The government has increased the National Living Wage by 6.73% with effect from 1st April 2025 
which means that employer costs have risen across the provision. The vast majority of our costs relate 
to staffing expenditure, so any government increase to the National Living Wage usually equates to 
similar increases in fees. This year we are not passing on the full increase of staffing costs, and have 
capped our price increases at 5.2%. 
 
Our After-School Care session is extending from 5.45pm to 6pm, which we hope will help some of you 
with pick-up at the end of the day. 
The late collection fee still applies, but it will increase from April to £10 for every 5 minutes after 6pm 
(up from £5 every 5 minutes). This is to cover staff insurance beyond 6pm. The late charge will be 
waived for serious emergencies. 
These changes will be updated in our policies and procedures, and will be added to the booking 
information. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Kids Kabin Trustee Board 
 

 

 


